
1 

 

SALISBURY CIRCLE 266 

Founded 14th March 1971 

Current membership 31 

Circle Website:  www.salisburycatenians.org 

SALISBURY NEWSLETTER— January 2023 

A HAPPY NEW YEAR TO YOU ALL 

Our Christmas party in December was, as ever, a joyful and successful evening.  Many thanks to David 

Morehead for organising the event and doing the printing, David Gillen for the quizzes, and of course 

John Detain for providing the music for Carols & Christmas songs.  This year, by way of a change John 

brought his electric guitar and harmonica instead of the usual accordion.  Our rousing rendition of 

Slade's “Merry Christmas Everybody” caused some of the hotel staff to come down the corridor to see 

what was going on and to join in the fun. 

 

And now a couple of reminders, the first is that Nominations are now open for all of next years 

Council posts except President.  The two major post that need to be filled are Circle Vice President & 

Provincial Councillor.  See end of this Newsletter for details of current incumbents and vacancies.  

Many of your officers have been in one post or another for the majority, (if not all), of their time as a 

Catenian.  It isn’t difficult and just requires a small amount of commitment, none of us want to see 

the slow demise of our Circle due to apathy. 

http://www.salisburycatenians.org
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Your second reminder is that all future Circle Meetings now start at 7:00pm, with the aim to sit down 

to eat at 7:45pm.  Registration will be open from 6:45pm. 

The traditional raucous rendition of “The 12 Days of Christmas” to close the evening 

 

Finally, I’ve been asked to include the following notice of which you should already be aware.  It would 

be good to support this event if we can. 

Catenians, their families and friends are very significant supporters of Friends of the Holy Land (FHL) in 

their mission to preserve a Christian Community in the Land where Our Lord was born, ministered, died 

and was resurrected. 

With an increasing need among families in the Holy Land, FHL are holding their largest fundraising 

event to date, a Charity Concert featuring the London Welsh Male Voice Choir and the ‘Three Priests,’ 

at Westminster Cathedral on Thursday 16th February at 7.30pm – 10.00pm.  As an ecumenical charity, 

they wish to reach as many as possible to fill the 1,200 seats in the Cathedral and help as many families 

in the Holy Land as possible.  Tickets, from just £20, can be bought through Eventbrite, search LWMVC 

Concert at Westminster Cathedral, go to http://bit.ly/3i0ath2 or by calling the FHL office 01926 512980 

There are trains from Waterloo returning to Salisbury at 1020pm and 1149pm, so perhaps we can get a 

group together.  For those who are interested, could you please contact Steve Carrivick.  He will see 

what travel arrangements can be made or some people may wish to stay in London overnight. 

A copy of the FHL flyer is attached to the end of this newsletter. 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F3i0ath2&data=05%7C01%7C%7C9258a60b4d6c4b57774108daeb791a24%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638081202936300734%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiL
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Forthcoming Events 

A number of social events are under 

consideration or being planned, but if anyone 

has ideas, or would care to organise something, 

then please contact either Brother Michael 

Presley or Brother Steve Carrivick. 

Events will be advised by the relevant organiser. 

Meetings 

Circle Meetings 4th Thursday of the month (no 

meeting in December) at the White Hart Hotel, 

Salisbury. 

6.45pm for 7.00pm. 

Council Meetings 2nd Tuesday of the month 

(ZOOM unless advised otherwise). 

7.30pm. 

Presidents Visits 

A rolling programme of Presidential Visits will be advised each month.  Should you wish to accompany 

him please advise him direct. 

NB You can visit other Circles at any time, you don’t have to wait for a Presidents Visit 

Please remember especially in your prayers 

Tony Broughton 
John & Christine Edwards 
Michael & Mary Cairns 
Cath Kiamtia 
Mike O’Neill 

 

Madelaine Sadler 
Charles & Dorothea Sultana de Maria 
Karen Say 
Ken McNally 

  Anniversaries and Birthdays in January 

Enrolment: Adrian Holloway (42), Joe Falzon (20), Tony Peters-Ennis (4) 

Birthday: Charles Sultana de Maria  

Ladies Birthday: Oltea Williams, Julie Holloway 

Wedding: Kevin & Heidi Lynn  

Diary 

Pub Lunch Tuesday 10th January.  The Greyhound in Wilton at 12.00.  Please advise David Gillen by 

Thursday 5th January if you wish to attend. 

Next Circle Meeting Thursday 26th January.  Registration from 6.45pm, Meeting 7.00pm.  Dress Code: 

Smart Casual.  Dinning Cost: £18.50 

The menu will be issued shortly, and Brothers are kindly asked to advise the Dining Secretary David 

Morehead of their dining intentions, menu selection plus any dietary requirements, especially 

allergies, no later than SUNDAY 22nd. 

01980 555531,  moreheadwilts@gmail.com   

mailto:moreheadwilts@gmail.com
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Officers 2022 – 2023 

President Michael Presley Vice President Steve Carrivick 

Imm. Past President Adrian Holloway Provincial Councillor Vacant 

Secretary Albert Rhodes Treasurer Allan Trowbridge 

Membership Vacant Chamberlain Kevin Lynn 

Presidents Marshall Eric Williams Registrar David Gillen 

Welfare John Detain Charities Steve Carrivick 

Press & Publicity Vacant Benevolence Board Chairman David Morehead 

Dining Secretary David Morehead Newsletter & Website Richard Verrian 

Schools Liaison Vacant   

Brothers are reminded that photographs may be taken at our Circle functions for inclusion in the 
Newsletter and our website unless an objection has been notified.  Please advise any of your visitors 
accordingly. 

Don’t forget your tickets for the Salisbury Swindle 
Each square selected costs only £2, with a monthly prize of £20.  The draw takes place after the 

monthly circle meeting during the meal.  As ever your generosity is much appreciated. 



5 

 



6 

 


